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FOREWORD

After 12 years of invaluable assistance and work, Peter Morris has decided to
leave the Asser Institute and to terminate his position with the Review. The Board
are extremely grateful to Peter Morris for his dedication and commitment to
producing a leading journal in the field of international law, and our best wishes
go to him in pursuing future endeavours.

The Board Members would like to welcome Miss Agata Fijalkowski as the new
Managing Editor of the Netherlands International Law Review. We are confident
that the cooperation and good relations of the NILR will be maintained.

The Board of Editors

https://doi.org/10.1017/50165070X00004575 Published online by Cambridge University Press


https://doi.org/10.1017/S0165070X00004575

